
Thanks all for keeping the gallery insanely busy! Welcome to our newest art friends  

from Albuquerque, Atlanta, Baltimore, Brooklyn, Charlotte, DC, Nashville, Oakland  

and other places. We are thrilled you found us! 

 

                           

We are so happy to be open and really thrilled at the number of visitors that we have had the 

last four months. Thank you for wearing masks and maintaining social distancing. Opening 

weekend for The Challenge of Change was amazing and every weekend has been buzzing. If 

you haven’t seen the exhibition in person we hope you will make time to join us between now 

and November 3rd. The artists put their hearts into every piece and the messages are quite  

intense and thought provoking. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 

 

 

 

Museums are starting to re-open and in-person gallery receptions are replacing 

virtual ones. Be careful and stay safe as life slowly gets back to “normal.” 

 

Lots of new pieces in the gallery including these from Pat Kabore 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We already miss these Ed Love (1936-1999) sculptures above which are sold but 

we have lots more looking for forever homes. A few are below 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Can’t visit? Mention this Enews and save on your shipping! 
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